
From: Gregory Strecker <gjstrecker523@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 12, 2024 8:42 PM 
To: Kinser, Karen <kkinser@ci.brisbane.ca.us>; Santoyo, Tomas <tsantoyo@ci.brisbane.ca.us> 
Subject: Complete Streets Resignation 
  
Good Afternoon Karen and Tomas, 
  
As you may already be aware, in January of this year I accepted a new role as Safety, 
Security, and Risk Director for Santa Cruz Metro Transit District.  Since that time I have 
been commuting back and forth from Santa Cruz to Brisbane and felt that I could still 
fulfill my responsibilities as a member of the Brisbane Complete Street Safety 
Committee.  However, within the last month it has become clear that the commute has 
become untenable and I will be moving to Santa Cruz by the end of this month.  With that in 
mind I have decided it best to resign from my role on the Complete Street Safety 
Committee effective immediately to allow for the proper recruiting process of another 
member of the community who can contribute fully to the City of Brisbane's goals.  Thank 
you so much for giving me the opportunity to work on this amazing committee to truly help 
the wonderful and beautiful city that is Brisbane.  I wish I could continue to fulfill my full 
term; however I have to think about my future and feasibility for me continuing in the role 
when I will no longer be living full time in brisbane. Please reach out if needed. 
  
Sincerely, 
Gregory J. Strecker 
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